
 

 

 

             

Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

 

Thursday, October 27 

 

This week is Spirit Week: 
Tomorow is: Pink Out Day 
Monday is Halloween Costume Day 
 
The SHOP Club is still collecting socks.  Tomorrow will be the last day to bring in your donations so let’s all work 
together to donate NEW socks of any size, color, pattern, or variety. The team that donates the most socks will 
win an ice cream party at the end of the month.  
 

Attention Students: 

Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after school to 

attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian bring you back to 

school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to walk to the high school or 

WaWa after school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

Any 8th grade student interested in applying to MATES or the Performing Arts Academy MUST attend 

one of the following information sessions.  Informational flyers are located in the Guidance and Child Study 

Team offices.  

MATES: located at 195 Cedar Bridge Road in Manahawkin 

Tonight October 27th @ 6:30 p.m. 

Saturday November 19th @ 10:00 a.m. 

Performing Arts Academy: at Ocean County College in Toms River 

Wednesday November 2nd @ 6:30 pm 

Thursday November 17th @ 6:30 pm 

Saturday November 19th @ 9:00 am 
ALL COMPLETED APPLICATIONS ARE DUE DECEMBER 1ST, 2016 TO YOUR GUIDANCE COUNSELOR. 

 

The next Writer’s Society club meeting is today in room C-8.  If you cannot attend, please see either 

Mrs. Stefanski in room C-8 or Mrs. Reynolds in room E-8.  New members are welcome to attend.  Hope 

to see you then! 

 

Builder's Club Halloween sale is going on in the cafeteria during lunch until October 28, 

prices range from .50 to a 1.50. Take a chance, for a dollar, and guess how many pieces of 

candy are in the skull and the pumpkin. Closest guess is the winner. There is something for 

everyone!  

 

Any student who did not receive an ID card, please let the Main Office know by Friday 

morning. 

 

Attention all Boys Cross Country Members:  Please return your uniforms to the box 

on the counter in the Main Office as soon as possible.  Be sure your name is on it. 

 

 

 

 


